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Attention Professor Zada Lipman.
I advise that I am the President of Surf Life Saving Far North Coast and it has been brought to our
 attention that there may have been a proposal mooted for the development of a new Surf Club
 within the Casuarina precinct.
We have been closely monitoring the situation in that area for some years now  and the matter
 was recently discussed at our monthly Branch Meeting. I have also had an in-depth Meeting
 with the Developer, who has confirmed that his Company does not have plans or an expectation
 for a Surf Club in the immediate future, but they do propose to talk to the local Council about
 the provision of Lifeguards at some future date.
However, the Developer has indicated that they will agree to include a provision for a Storage
 Facility (principally for Surf Life Saving purposes) in their forward planning.
The Far North Coast Branch does not support any move for the development of a new Surf Club
 at this location in the immediate or foreseeable future, but we do support the Developers
 proposals, including the development of an appropriate Storage Facility.
In the event that you should need to discuss this E-mail further, I can be contacted on
 or the above E-mail address.




